
Nick Riley 
This Pulaski Academy and Central School alum has been sequestered for 25 days. Nick Riley, a 

2000 PACS graduate, works for National Grid as the lead supervisor in the electric distribution control 
center. 

 “Today (April 17), I will be coming home for two weeks, and then I will return to work and be 
sequestered for another four weeks,” said Riley. “The reason we are sequestered is to limit the spread 
and effect of COVID-19 on our ability to operate the electric system, and ability to deliver reliable 
electricity to all our customers.” 

 Riley said during these challenging times, electricity should be the last thing communities should 
have to worry about. He also wanted to give his thanks to all the frontline workers for their sacrifices 
during these times. 

 “A special thank you also goes to all the spouses of frontline workers who are able to balance 
working from home, keeping the household running and keeping our families safe,” said Riley. 

 Riley said he wants people to stay safe and do their part in this battle. 

 

 


